
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/7/2017 11:52:42 PM

First name: Nancy

Last name: Grindlay

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: 

1) There is a need and opportunity for additional Wilderness and Wild &amp; Scenic Rivers on the GMUG.

 

2) The Draft Assessment for Recreation states that the public wants more motorized trails, but this is

unsubstantiated.  I live in the upper Gunnison valley year-around and my friends and I have had many negative

experiences with the latest wave of ORV ("razors") and motorbikes.  Primarily the increased numbers and

specifically speeding on all unpaved roads leading out of Crested Butte.

Have you been to Tincup, Pitkin or Lake City in the summer for the last two decades? ... Do we really need to

have more space for off-road vehicles.  Off-road vehicles and any other use (biking, hiking, horse) of roads are

not compatible!  

 

3) Dispersed campsites need better management, especially those around Crested Butte.

The amount of human waste in the Slate River and Gothic corridors during the last two summers was atrocious.

I applaud the new bathrooms and camp host at Oh-be-joyful campground, but that is not enough.  What about

the West Maroon trailhead?!!! 

 

The overwhelming numbers of visitors to the northern Gunnison valley (which is only going to increase due to

population pressures in the Front Range) and their fundamental lack of understanding of wilderness etiquette

must be better managed!


